
     Water Superintendent 

The Village of Hicksville is accepting applications and/or resumes for a Water Department 

Superintendent.  Candidates must hold a current Class I OEPA license, should have experience in 

operating an iron removal plant, be able to compile and submit all required paperwork and have good 

knowledge of distribution systems.  Applications or resumes can be sent, and questions directed to, Cory 

Wann, Village Administrator, 111 South Main Street, Hicksville, OH 43526, viladmin@metalink.net. 

The Village is an EOE 


